
                                                                                                                                                        
 

 

 

 
 

Please visit our class page for weekly updates: http://www.blackwellfirstschool.com/index.php/news/nursery-news 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

SNOW in the SPRING                 

          
A rare snow treat in March and on Mrs Franklin’s birthday as well.  Here are some photos of Mrs Allen and Mrs Franklin enjoying 

it as much as the children.  Never too old for snow! ☺ 

 

 TOPIC 
Our topics this term are Globe Trotters and Happy and 

Healthy.   

 

In our Globe Trotters topic we will be talking about the 

world we live in.  Experiences from the children are always 

the most memorable and so please send in or email a photo 

of a favourite holiday place so we can talk about and find 

on our playground maps.  Flags are a huge hit this year, 

due to our dough disco artists, and so we will be making 

links with our learning and talking about near and far away 

places.  Miss Kuriger, our school Geography lead, will be 

popping in to see how it all begins in the Nursery. 

  

In our Happy and Healthy topic, we will be planning and 

practising our own sporting races to take part in a 

sporting event on Friday 26th May on the school field.  

Further details to follow.  

 

 

CORONATION DAY EVENT 
This will be held on the afternoon of Friday 5th May.  Nursery will 

be putting on a mini show in the cabin for you to come and watch at 

one of these times.  1.00-1.10   1.30-1.40   2.00-2.10 

As always, if your little one does not attend on a Friday and you 

would like them to take part, please send them in for the day or 

drop at 12pm (having had their lunch!) 

 

TIME to CHAT 
We are always available to chat at the end of the day with any 

questions, concerns or worries (however small) you have about your 

little one.  For those after school children who we do not see so 

much, please do use the nursery@ email address.   

Kind regards Mrs Mander, Mrs Allen and Mrs Franklin  

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNICATION 
Please see at the top of every half-termly Newsletter the link 

which will take you to our very own class page on the school 

website.  Every Friday, you will find a summary of the learning we 

have been doing and key messages.  The same piece is uploaded to 

the parentapp every Friday.  Please do get into a habit of checking 

every weekend as a way to get your children talking about their 

week and how you can help support us here in school.  

Welcome back everyone!  We hope you all enjoyed a wonderful Easter break together in the sunshine and that the Easter Bunny 

brought you all some yummy chocolate.  It was lovely to see so many faces at our Easter story night and a big thank you to all the 

grownups who joined us for the Early Years Easter singsong on the steps – the children did so well and having you there, made it 

so special for them.  We hope the Easter card made it home in one piece – you will always remember that Spring Chicken song now.

               

               

  

 
  

SUMMER TERM 
This is by far our favourite term as the weather warms up 

and we move most of our day outdoors.  On a sunny day, 

please can you send your child in wearing a sunhat and 

apply sun cream before they arrive.  If you could pop a 

named bottle of sun cream into their bag, we can then 

ensure it is applied again after lunch for those staying 

with us for the afternoon. 

 

SPRING TERM INVOICES 
The Spring Term invoices have been calculated and Mrs Tomlinson 

will be raising these in the next few weeks.  These will appear in 

the children’s bags – please look out for them.  Any queries, please 

come and ask Mrs Mander rather than the main school office. 
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